
   

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

Attention: 

There are protective plastic caps on the ground pegs— 

remove them before inserting poles into the ground.   

 

Replace the protective caps before storing the poles and 

returning the kit to the library. 

 

Please clean mud/dirt off parts before returning to the 

library. 

 

Thank you for your cooperation!  


